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From: JMD-FOIA (imailagent) <iq.ima@usdoj.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 7:33:34 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: Morgan Weibel <Morgan@tahirih.org> 
Subject: Assigned JMD FOIA TRACKING NUMBER: 126925 (Intranet Quorum IMA00159586) 

October 20, 2021  
   
Ms. Morgan Weibel                
Executive Director  
Tahirih Justice Center, San Francisco  
881 Sneath Ln, Suite 115  
San Bruno, CA 94066-2412  
   
Re: Referral of request for communications between EOIR and JMD regarding the hiring process for AIJs  

   
Assigned JMD FOIA TRACKING NUMBER: 126925  
   
Dear Ms. Weibel:  
   
This is to acknowledge that while processing your Freedom of Information Act request dated 7/1/2020 
concerning the subject referenced above, the Executive Office for Immigration Review referred matters that 
are of primary interest to the Justice Management Division (JMD) for processing and direct response to you. 
The referral was received by JMD FOIA on 10/12/2021 and assigned the JMD tracking number identified 
above.  
   
For your records, the Executive Office for Immigration Review identifying tracking number was 2020-60001 
and 2021-16560.  
   
The Justice Management Division assigns incoming requests to one of three tracks: simple, complex, or 
expedited. Each request is then handled on a first-in, first-out basis in relation to other requests in the same 
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track. Simple requests usually receive a response in approximately one month whereas complex requests 
necessarily take longer. At this time, your request has been assigned to the Complex track. Please note that as 
a general matter, records in the Department are decentralized and our response will only cover information 
originating with or relating to JMD. If you are seeking information originating with or relating to other 
components of the Department, please make a FOIA request directly to those components. 
   
If you have a question about the status of your FOIA request, you may contact this office by sending an email 
to JMDfoia@usdoj.gov or by calling 202-514-3101 during regular business hours (Monday through Friday, 9 
a.m. to 5 p.m., Eastern Time, excluding federal holidays.)  
   
Please refer to the JMD FOIA TRACKING NUMBER whenever you contact the Department regarding this 
request.  
   
Sincerely,  
   
Karen E. McFadden 
FOIA Contact  
Justice Management Division  
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